
Peek of the Week 
Woodland — 8th April 2022. 

Our Learning 

English 

This week in class, we have been exploring verbs. We used our drama 
skills to act out different verbs and we looked carefully at what the 
Queen was doing during the events of the story. We matched the 
verbs to the pictures and used the vocabulary 
to write ‘what doing’  sentences..  

After the Easter holiday, we will being a new 
book — The Snail and the Whale  
 
Mrs Toland’s maths  

This week, we have been practicing our number bonds to 10. We used 
our fingers, Numicon and counters to find which two number add 
together to make 10. 

After the holidays,  we will be looking at subtraction.  

Miss Hall’s maths. 

This week, Miss Hall’s maths group have been practicing  adding 
three 1-digit numbers and used their skills to solve magic squares 
where all the diagonals, horizontal and vertical numbers add up to 
the same amount.  

After the holidays, they will be looking at subtraction. 

Afternoons. 

This week, we have been  learning about Easter.  We watched the 
Easter story and created Easter chicks that popped out of their eggs, 
representing new life.  

We also made fabulous Easter bonnets and took part in an Easter 
egg hunt. Inside each egg, there were hidden letters which when put 
together reveal a hidden word.   

The children also enjoy our messy play session using shaving foam.  

Important information  

11.04.22-22.04.22  

Easter Holiday 

25.04.22 INSET Day 

 

 

 

All of the Woodland teams, would 
like to wish you a happy and   
restful Easter holiday.  

 Star of the week 

No star of the week 

Word of the week 


